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Two Rivers Primary School RSE Parent Consultation 2021/22 

From 121 consultations sent out to parents with children on our school roll we 

received 7 responses. 

Summary of numbers of responses: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

Outline of Questions and their responses:            

1. I think PSHE/RSE education is an important part of the school curriculum. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Question 

Number 

 

Strongly 

disagree 

Disagree Neutral Agree Strongly 

agree 

1 II   I IIII 

2 II  I  IIII 

3 II   I IIII 

Question 

Number 

Yes No 

4 IIIIIII  

5 IIIIIII  

6  IIIIIII 

7  IIIIIII 

8  IIIIIII 
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2. PSHE/RSE topics taught in school can make a real difference to young 

people's lives. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

3. I feel happy to talk to my child about growing up, sex and relationships.  

 

 

 

 

 

4. I am aware of the topic that will be covered in the RSE sessions at Two 

Rivers Primary. 
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5. I understand and agree with the content of the RSE policy (found on 

school website). 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

6. Are there any changes/ additions that you think should be made? 

 

 7. Are there any topics we aren’t covering in our RSE curriculum that you 

think we should be? 

 

No additional feedback was given from parents with regards to the schools’ 

current approach to RSE. 
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8. Are there any topics we are covering in our RSE curriculum that you think 

we shouldn’t be? 

 

No additional feedback was given from parents with regards to the schools’ 

current approach to RSE. 

 

Conclusion 

As part of our preparations for the implementation of the statutory guidance 

on Relationships Education, we consulted with parents in the form of a 

questionnaire. Ten questions were asked. Some required a ‘yes’ or ‘no’ answer, 

while others asked respondents if they ‘strongly agreed’, ‘agreed’ ‘neutral’, 

‘disagree’ or ‘strongly’. 

In total, 7 responses were received. We would like to thank all of you who 

contributed. Your responses are valued and appreciated. We were delighted 

to receive such positive responses to the questions.  

It is clear that from responses returned parents are supportive of the schools’ 

approach to RSE and feel that as a school we are providing effective and high-

quality opportunities for all our pupils. 

As always, if you have any questions, concerns or comments to make about 

the Relationships Education curriculum, please contact school in the first 

instance your child’s class teacher, if further support is needed contact Mel 

Brindley – subject lead and if you require further support contact our Senior 

Management Team. 

 


